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ANNUAL MEETING OF THE CONGREGATION 
OF ST. GABRIEL CHURCH.

January 11th and 18th, 1893.

»

The Annual Meeting of the St. Gabriel Church in accordance with 
the Constitution and By-Laws, was held in the Lecture Room of the 
Church on Wednesday evening, January 11th, 1893.

Rev. Dr. Campbell occupied the chair, and Mr. J. M. Farquhar 
appointed Secretary.
meeting was adjourned until Wednesday, 18th inst. at 8 p.m.

was
On motion duly made and seconded, the

The adjourned Annual Meeting was held in the Lecture Room of the 
Church on Wednesday 18th January, 1893, at 8 p.m.

The Rev. Dr. Campbell was called to the chaii and Robert 
Stewart, Jr. requested to act as Secretary.

After devotional exercises by the Chairman, the minutes of the last 
Annual Meeting were read and adopted.

The report of the Trustees along with the Financial Statement of 
the Treasurer wrere then read, when it was moved by Mr. J. A. Stuart, 
seconded by Mr. F. A. McRae and carried

“That the Reports and Financial Statements 
the same be printed and distributed among the members and adherents of the 
congregation.”

Moved by Mr. Robert Stewart, Jr. seconded by Mr. M. Hodge, and 
unanimously carried

“That as a congregation we are laid under new obligations to the Great King 
and Head of the Church for the many tokens ot His favour with which He has 
visited us during the year 1892.'1

The following motions were also put to the meeting and carried 
unanimously :—

Moved by Mr. J. R. Bain, seconded by Mr. Archibald McAllister,
“That the faithful and acceptable services of the Ladies Aid Society, in providing 

timely help to those in need, and by visiting the sick, and also in other congregational 
duties, are entitled to the best esteem of the congregation, and that the thanks of this 
meeting are hereby tendered to the Ladies’ Aid Society and Lady V isitors.’

Moved by Mr. Dease, seconded by Mr. F. A. McRae,
“That the congregation continue to view with much approbation the untiring zeal 

of the members of the Choir in leading the services of Li aise in the Church, and that 
the thanks of this meeting be hereby tendered to Mr. J. R. Bain and the other 
members of the Choir for their very efficient services during the past year.”
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